
 
 

Report of Ashendon RLSC Activities in 2018 for the Annual 
Village Meeting 15th. April 2019 

 
The first event was the Senior Citizens Dinner in January which was 
well attended and appreciated. 
 
In March the Easter Egg Hunt for children aged 10 & under was 
organised attracting over 40 youngsters. 
 
In July a Bowling & Karting outing was organised for those aged 11 -
16 and this was greatly enjoyed by the young people who went. 
 
In September the Progressive Supper took place, and although it 
wasn’t as well supported as in previous years, it raised over £350 for 
the MS Centre in Wendover and was much enjoyed by those who 
took part. 
 
October saw the Conker Championships take place on a pleasant 
Autumn day with lots of families joining in. 
 
At the Sloe Nouveau Competition in December 24 bottles were 
submitted for tasting and 35 tasters arrived, willing to experiment with 
the sometimes dubious looking brews. 
 
The Children’s Christmas Party shortly afterwards had 40 youngsters 
under the age of 12 and was a huge success. 
 
The Christmas Auction in the pub raised over £3000 and one third of 
this was donated to the Church.  The remainder will be used to fund 
community events in 2019.  Two such events have already taken 
place, the Senior Citizens Dinner and the Easter Egg Hunt. 
 
The committee is always very grateful to all those not on the 
committee who support the RLSC events. 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


